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Hello and welcome back to everyone from the Summer! 
 
A new semester is about to commence which can only mean one thing…CARP activities are back! Read 
more in this email. Freshers Convention 2017. 
 
On Saturday 23rd September, we will be holding an event for all university students, especially anyone 
new to CARP, to come and participate in a light day of fun. If you want to find out what we do as CARP, 
or just want a taster of one of our events, please come along and we’ll introduce you to the CARP 
scene. Any further questions, just email us (email is below). 
 
Click here to view the event on facebook. 

 
Join the CARP Committee! 
 
We are looking for new staff for our CARP 
activities! The best thing to have is a sincere 
attitude to do great things this year and contribute 
your best. 
 
We would love to find a new co-leader to assist our 
director, a media person and an events manager. 
 
If you would like to learn more about what these 
roles could entail, please email us! It will be a great 
opportunity to involve yourself in something active 
right now and to provide something for others our 
age. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
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